

Name: _____ Number: _____ Class: _____

Teacher: Mr.Radhouane Al Hedi Date: _____

Reading/Vocabulary



HOW TO BE AN ASTRONAUT



An astronaut trains for five years before a space trip, it is very hard work. But if you have the chance to go to space it will be a fantastic experience!

All the food is in small plastic bags. An astronaut chooses a bag of the right colour (red for one man; blue for another; white for another) and looks at the inscription. The inscription tells him what type of food it is. He adds a drop

of water to the food, squeezes the bag for five minutes, and then puts it into his mouth. The water is in a long tube, when they drink they can see if the water level is low.

The astronauts can't shave because the little hairs from his face fly around the spaceship and go into the engine. They only wash themselves with some small wet cloths (10 cm x 10 cm) and when they wash their teeth they swallow the toothpaste!

An astronaut can take personal things into the spaceship, but he must have them in a small bag (20 cm x 10 cm). Astronauts usually keep photos of their families or the Bible in the little bag.

The first moonlanding only happened on July 20, 1969. Everybody was watching it on TV everywhere. Armstrong and Aldrin walked on the moon – it was unbelievable!

A. Are the following sentences TRUE or FALSE according to the text?

Find evidence in the text!

1- Astronauts train for five months before going to space.

☐

2- Going to space is a fantastic experience.

☐

3- The food is in little boxes of different colours.

☐

4- The small plastic bags have an inscription.

☐

B. Vocabulary – Match the words on the left taken from the text with the correct equivalents on the right:

1. hard	a) writing
2. bag	b) kind
3. inscription	c) mechanism
4. type	d) difficult
5. engine	e) ingest
6. swallow	f) container

1.	
2.	
3.	
4.	
5.	
6.	

C. Answer the next questions according to the text in complete sentences:

a) How does an astronaut choose the type of food?

b) Can the astronaut eat the food instantly? Explain.

c) Why can't the astronauts shave?

d) What type of personal things do the astronauts usually take into the spaceship?

e) Do you think that the first moon landing was interesting for the people? Why?

**Listen and complete the sound track with missing information about the:
Speakers, Who are they???? Name of the Radio Program? Title of the BOOK
Do speakers have the same views???**

- ☐ Speaker 00:01 Good morning, and welcome to Business hour. My name isand I am joined in the studio by, who has recently released his book, Nature or Nurture the makings of an entrepreneur.
- ☐ Welcome,
- ☐ Speaker 00:16 Thank you, Alan.
- ☐ Speaker 00:18 Also joining us today is Miss Alcott, who is a very successful local Emirati entrepreneur, welcome Abeer
- ☐ Speaker 00:25 Thank you. I'm very happy to be here.
- ☐ Speaker 00:27 Today, we are going to be talking about entrepreneurship.
- ☐ And more specifically, what makes an entrepreneur I believe our two guests have veryopinions,

Grammar

D. Make a circle around the correct choice.

1. Right now John **listens** / **is listening** to some music on the radio.
2. Do **you believe** / **believe you** in aliens?
3. Mary, **do you listen** / **are you listening** to me?
4. She **is leaving** / **leaves** home at 8.00 every weekday.
5. What **are you studying** / **do you study** now?
6. Jerry, **is** / **does** this magazine belong to you?
7. I **haven't seen** / **don't see** that film yet?
8. When you **arrive** / **will arrive** in London, please call me.
9. You **didn't answer** / **don't answer** the phone yesterday evening.
10. Where **did you went** / **did you go** yesterday evening?
11. **How many** / **How much** money have you got?
12. It is **most interesting** / **more interesting** to go to the theatre than to go to the cinema.
13. Don't forget to turn the light off **after** / **before** you leave for school.
14. She thinks pop music is **better** / **gooder** than rock music.
15. My mother started cooking dinner after **wash** / **washing** her car.
16. Wilson is a very nice person. You **mustn't** / **must** meet him.
17. These glasses are **mine** / **my**.
18. You look tired. You **should** / **shouldn't** have a rest.
19. **Whose** / **Who's** keys are these?
20. **When** / **Where** is the Isle of Wight located?

Writing

E – Write about your typical summer holidays. (about 100 words)

GOOD WORK!

